
More than a dozen members of Brownie Troop 41059 visited with 
residents of Mather Place of Wilmette on December 14, to entertain 
with holiday songs and good cheer. It was also an opportunity for 
the girls to work for a special activity badge, “Listening to the 
Past,” according to Connie Capone, one of the leaders of the troop 
of third-graders from Hubbard Woods School in Winnetka.

Connie and her daughter, Alexandra, also took time to visit with 
Leah Westerman, a resident at Mather Place of Wilmette, and 
former neighbor of the Capones. “The girls enjoyed entertaining 
the residents and bringing smiles to their faces,” said Connie.    

About Mather Place of Wilmette
Mather Place of Wilmette is an independent living residence for older 
adults featuring 138 apartments with onsite dining, recreation, and 
wellness services. It’s a place that embraces and upholds the lifestyle 
and traditions that the North Shore is known for and is warmed by a 
true sense of neighborliness and camaraderie. To learn more about 
Mather Place of Wilmette, please call (847) 256.9300 or find your way 
to www.matherplaceofwilmette.com
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Connie Capone (back right) and her daughter, Alexandra, visit 
with Leah Westerman, a resident of Mather Place of Wilmette 
and former neighbor of the Capones.

Irene Goldberg enjoyed speaking with the Brownies during 
their recent visit to spread holiday cheer.

Dan Brush, a resident of Mather Place of Wilmette, visits with 
one of the Brownies.

The Brownie Troop from Hubbard Woods School in Winnetka 
entertain the residents of Mather Place of Wilmette.


